
 
 

Media Statement 

 

GAS SUPPLY RESUMPTION 

 

SHAH ALAM, 21 April 2025 — Panasonic Manufacturing Malaysia 

Berhad (“PMMA” or “the Company”) is pleased to inform that the gas 

supply to both of our manufacturing plants in Shah Alam has fully 

resumed as of yesterday, following the earlier disruption caused by the 

gas pipeline incident on 1 April 2025.   

 

Prior to the full resumption of gas supply, PMMA has implemented 

mitigating measures such as the utilisation of alternate sources of gas to 

ensure the continuation of production. With the gas supply returning to 

normal, the production of the fan and electric iron products is now back 

in full operation.  

 

Mr. Takashi Sugihara, Managing Director of PMMA said “We have been 

able to minimise operational impact and aim to recover the loss of 

revenue within this quarter.” 

 

The Company will continue to monitor the situation closely and provide 

updates, where necessary. 

 

 

- END -  


